
 
 

TO : Whom it may concern 

FROM : Sumitomo Electric Europe Ltd 

DATE : 17th July 2015 

SUBJECT:   MTI-Summit Spb 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

For several years Sumitomo Electric Europe Ltd has been progressing on a strategy to 

enhance our support for all our customers in Russia. This has included the appointment 

of partner companies to support specific market segments. 

 

This strategy has also been developed in order to comply with the requirements of 

Export Control licencing required by the Japanese METI. To meet these requirements 

the only approved route for Russian customers to purchase Sumitomo Electric RF & 

Microwave devices is via our authorized partners. Any requests to quote received via 

other non-approved channels will not be supported.  

 

I am pleased to confirm that MTI-Summit Spb is now confirmed as an authorized sales 

channel for the supply of these products to our Russian customers.  

 

 If you have any questions or concerns regarding this arrangement please feel free to 

contact me for clarification. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation. 

 

  

Mark Ashworth 

Sales Manager, Electron Devices Division 

Sumitomo Electric Europe Ltd 

 


